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Business Privilege and Store License Renewals Extended  
 

Montgomery—The Alabama Department of Revenue (ADOR) announced today that the 

annual October renewal period for business privilege and store licenses has been extended 

through Nov. 30, 2011, to allow business owners additional time to comply with provisions of the 

2011 Beason-Hammon Alabama Taxpayer and Citizen Protection Act. 

The business privilege license and the store license are combination county and state 

licenses that are issued by the county license-issuing official of the county in which the 

business, profession or occupation is conducted.    

The licenses expire September 30 and are renewed prior to November 1 each year. 

 

NOTE:  A copy of the Oct. 31, 2011, extension order is attached. 
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Media contact for more information:   
ADOR Media Affairs Office 
Carla A. Snellgrove or Carolyn G. Blackstock 
Telephone:  (334) 242-1390; FAX:  (334) 242-0550 
Web site:  www.revenue.alabama.gov 
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